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Spring Term 2021 didn’t start the way we all wanted as
we headed into another Lockdown and another period of
Remote Learning.

However, Year 2 took to live lessons online like absolute
pros! It was so lovely to see everyone’s smiling faces via
MS Teams while we tackled the next stage of our
learning together.

Our topic for Spring 1 was about London. We started
our topic by reading ‘Katie in London’ and finding out
about lots of London landmarks.

We worked on recognising and using different sentence
types by writing questions about London and then
statements to answer the questions.



We wrote setting descriptions
of London describing what
Katie saw on her London

adventure.

We also enjoyed writing diary entries
to sequence Katie’s trip around the
city.

Lots more of our English work focussed on Poetry about
London and then we moved on to learning about The
Great Fire of London. We learnt lots of interesting facts
about The Great Fire in our History lessons and then we
wrote Poems about fire.




In Maths we learnt lots of new things! We were learning
about Money, Multiplication and Division and also

Statistics.
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We learnt lots about Animals including Humans in our
Science work. We looked at the Human life stages,



healthy eating, how to keep ourselves clean and healthy
and why exercise is important.
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We continued our Music lessons with
Miss Parker each week.

In R.E we learnt about ‘Books’
and ‘Thanksgiving’.




In our Computing work we
continued to look at algorithms
using Beebot games online and
Barefoot Computing.

Year 2 particularly enjoyed finding out about The Great
Fire of London and could explain the causes and effects
of the terrible fire.

We took part in ‘Safer Internet Day’ and learnt about

why all the information we read online may not be true —
‘Fake News’.



We all celebrated Chinese New Year!
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In Spring 2 we read different Traditional Tales. We learnt
the story of The Three Little Pigs and then changed the
characters and events to write our own alternative story.
We used role play, story maps and retells to develop our
writing.
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We all took part in World Book Day!
We had lots of activities to take part
in.

We read the story ‘There’s a Wolf in
Your Book’ and then created new

characters that might be in a new
book.



We created reading dens and event found some
‘interesting’ places to read our books.

Before our Easter holidays we had our ‘Day for Easter’.

We hunted for Easter Eggs, decorated hard boiled eggs
and drew symmetrical eggs and discussed why Easter
was so important.




We are all looking forward to an extremely
fun Summer Term together! “ A



